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Mlllz Southworth
From: Lizeta Fellows <beat4autism@gmail.com>
Sent: 12 October 2023 13:13
To: Milly Southworth
Subject: Re: FW: Adela Road
Good morning Milly,
Thank you for your email.

As we discussed over the phone, my understanding is that the Town Council are going to continue their
previous stance of not being involved with Adela road, 1 would now like to request that there is a statement
made for the purpose of the notes and for any future issues that may arise stating this fact.

I wish to request that it states for any communication, concerns or questions regarding Adela road project
that I should be contacted in the first instance , giving my telephone number and email address and being
very clear that Torpoint Town Council are not responsible for Adela road and will not be able to address any
concerns from this point forward.

please could you let me know if this may be possible.
Thank you

Kind regards

Lizeta Fellows

Director of BEAT4AUTISM
Companies House Reg No. 11959407
07414060807
www.beat4autism.co.uk




